
What we have been up to in Wells Class 
recently… 
 

Maths 
Fantastic Fractions have been our current focus in maths.  

 

 

Year 3s have been looking at a mix 

of unit, non-unit fractions.  Working 

out where they sit on a number line 

and what fractions are equivalent. 

 

. 

 

In Year 4, we have been learning how 

to convert mixed numbers into 

improper fractions 

We have been looking at a variety of 

questions and situations comparing a 

mixture of fraction formats.   

 

 

  

 

 

 



English 
 

During our English lessons we have been composing Narrative Poems about 

Shen and Sika and their adventures in the Frozen North.  We have been 

discovering how a poem is structured and using different examples off poetic 

technique to bring our ideas to life. 

 

 

 
World Book Day! 
 

Wearing our pyjamas to school 

on World Book Day was so much 

fun! The signed  book raffle and 

sale raised a whopping £212- 

thank you Mrs Beevor for your 

efforts.    



 

We are looking forwards to our Poet in residence, Simon Mole coming into visit 

us soon… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Week! 
This week was also Science week.  

We focused on two important 

personalities of Science; Nikola Tesla 

and Marie Curie, both influential 

inventors who changed the world 

with their discoveries. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More photos will be available on our website. 

We are looking at circuits. 
Investigating how static 
electricity works, and looking at 
what a conductor and an 
insulator is.  It has been 
tremendous fun!! 

SUBLIME SCIENCE!! 

‘Atomic Anna’ was 

our visitor who told 

us about some 

really cool science. 

“My favourite part of Sublime 

Science was when we made the 

sweet.  It was so tasty and fun 

to make!” 


